
From: corfecastlepc@aol.com <corfecastlepc@aol.com>  
Sent: 28 October 2020 12:58 
To: Sandbanks Ferry <email@sandbanksferry.co.uk> 
Subject: Public Inquiry Report from Corfe Castle Parish Council 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please find attached a copy of a report from Corfe Castle Parish Council with regards to the 
forthcoming public inquiry. 
Please note a copy has been sent to the planning inspectorate. 
 
Stay safe and kind regards, 
 
Michelle Harrington 
Clerk to Corfe Castle Parish Council  
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